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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Upcoming Public Meeting to Discuss Feral Hogs and Water Quality  

 
The Mill Creek Watershed Partnership is pleased to announce Josh Helcel, Feral Hog Specialist with 

Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service will be providing a Feral Hog presentation at the upcoming 

quarterly meeting.  This public stakeholder meeting will be held Tuesday evening, September 12, 2017 

from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at the Bleiblerville Volunteer Fire Department Hall, refreshments will be 

provided.   

 

“I am very excited that Mr. Helcel is available to come to our upcoming 

meeting,” says Jennifer Cary, Mill Creek Watershed Coordinator and 

Program Specialist with Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service.  

“Feral hogs are a big issue in the area and are suspected to be one of the 

potential causes of bacteria impairment in the watershed.”   

 

The public is invited to attend, we will learn about feral hog 

management and its impact on water quality.  During the meeting, we 

will also provide updates on current implementation efforts within the 

Mill Creek Watershed, including water quality testing.  The Watershed 

Coordinator, Jennifer Cary, District Technician, Taylor Marburger, and 

a representative from the Texas State Soil and Water Conservation 

Board (TSSWCB) will be there to answer questions about 

implementation efforts through the Watershed Protection Plan (WPP). 

 

If you wish to learn more about the  Mill Creek Watershed Partnership or have questions, please visit 

our website at http://millcreek.tamu.edu or contact the Mill Creek Watershed Coordinator, Jennifer 

Cary: (979) 862-8070 or email her at millcreek@tamu.edu.   

 

Funding for this effort is provided through a Clean Water Act Section 319(h) grant from the Texas State 

Soil and Water Conservation Board and the U.S Environmental Protection Agency. 

 

 

Mill Creek Watershed Implementation Meeting 
When:  Tuesday, September 12, 2017 from 6pm-7:30pm 

Where:  Bleiblerville Fire Hall 

              3912 FM 2502 Rd 

              Bleiblerville, TX 78931 
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